CRESTED MOUNTAIN 
Condominium owners association
Dear Crested Mountain Unit Owner,

The Crested Mountain Remodel Project is set to commence construction this April.
LG Construction has been awarded the contract to begin mobilizing in early April.  Staging of materials on site will begin as soon as weather permits following the ski season.   
The Crested Mountain board of Directors would like to remind all unit owners that this will be a busy summer of construction at the complex.
While the condominium units will technically be “accessible” during this summer of construction, it is imperative that all owners, guests, and renter’s are made aware of the impacts of the construction process which will make occupancy difficult. The list of potential impacts include:

· Construction “noise” from 7:30am – 6:00pm 7 days a week
· Parking Lot Congestion due to staging of materials throughout
· Extended Interruption of both TV and Internet service

· Construction Debris and dumpsters around the buildings

· Limited or no access to balconies due to removal of all railings
· Temporary closure of entry / exit doors to the units

· Closure of the Hot Tub area and deck

· Occasional Disruption of Electric and gas utility to units

While we will make every effort to minimize these impacts it is imperative that you MAKE CERTAIN THAT YOUR GUESTS AND/OR RENTAL MANAGEMENT COMPANIES ARE AWARE OF THESE POTENTIAL IMPACTS.

At this time, we do not have a definitive schedule of when particular units will be impacted. As you can imagine, the speed at which the project proceeds is dependent upon a wide variety of factors ranging from the weather to the discovery of unknown issues which may lie beneath the current siding.

The board is working hard to make the re-siding project an economical, quality project, that is completed on time.

The end result should be a low maintenance exterior with a beautiful “new” look!

 Sincerely,
The Crested Mountain Board of Director’s

